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Tyranny of the Weak Charles K. Armstrong 2013-06-18 To much of the world, North
Korea is an impenetrable mystery, its inner workings unknown and its actions
toward the outside unpredictable and frequently provocative. Tyranny of the
Weak reveals for the first time the motivations, processes, and effects of
North Korea’s foreign relations during the Cold War era. Drawing on extensive
research in the archives of North Korea’s present and former communist allies,
including the Soviet Union, China, and East Germany, Charles K. Armstrong tells
in vivid detail how North Korea managed its alliances with fellow communist
states, maintained a precarious independence in the Sino-Soviet split,
attempted to reach out to the capitalist West and present itself as a model for
Third World development, and confronted and engaged with its archenemies, the
United States and South Korea. From the invasion that set off the Korean War in
June 1950 to the collapse of the Soviet Union in 1991, Tyranny of the Weak
shows how—despite its objective weakness—North Korea has managed for much of
its history to deal with the outside world to its maximum advantage. Insisting
on a path of "self-reliance" since the 1950s, North Korea has continually
resisted pressure to change from enemies and allies alike. A worldview formed
in the crucible of the Korean War and Cold War still maintains a powerful hold
on North Korea in the twenty-first century, and understanding those historical
forces is as urgent today as it was sixty years ago.
A Companion to Russian History Abbott Gleason 2014-01-28 This companion
comprises 28 essays by international scholars offering an analytical overview
of the development of Russian history from the earliest Slavs through to the
present day. Includes essays by both prominent and emerging scholars from
Russia, Great Britain, the US, and Canada Analyzes the entire sweep of Russian
history from debates over how to identify the earliest Slavs, through the
Yeltsin Era, and future prospects for post-Soviet Russia Offers an extensive
review of the medieval period, religion, culture, and the experiences of
ordinary people Offers a balanced review of both traditional and cutting-edge
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topics, demonstrating the range and dynamism of the field
Gorbachev Mikhail Gorbachev 1999-10-20 The last president of the Soviet Union
discusses Communism, the Cold War, and bringing democracy to Russia in this
sweeping political memoir. Drawing on his own experience and rich archival
material, Mikhail Gorbachev shares his illuminating perspective on Russia's
past, present, and future place in the world. Beginning with the October
Revolution of 1917, he notes how much Vladimir Lenin and the Bolshevik Party
did to modernize Russia. While he argues that the Soviet Union had a positive
influence on social policy in the West, Gorbachev maintains that this positive
development was cut short by Stalinist totalitarianism. Discussing the fall of
the USSR in depth, Gorbachev examines the goals of perestroika, awakening
ethnic tensions, the inability of democrats to unite, and his own attempts to
preserve the union through reform. In retracing those fateful days, he explains
the origins of Russia's present crisis. He then lays out a blueprint for
Russia’s future, charting a path toward meaningful economic and political
reforms. He also presents possible resolutions to a number of international
dilemmas, including NATO expansion, the role of the UN, the fate of nuclear
weapons, and environmental problems
The Struggle to Save the Soviet Economy Chris Miller 2016-10-13 For half a
century the Soviet economy was inefficient but stable. In the late 1980s, to
the surprise of nearly everyone, it suddenly collapsed. Why did this happen?
And what role did Soviet leader Mikhail Gorbachev's economic reforms play in
the country's dissolution? In this groundbreaking study, Chris Miller shows
that Gorbachev and his allies tried to learn from the great success story of
transitions from socialism to capitalism, Deng Xiaoping's China. Why, then,
were efforts to revitalize Soviet socialism so much less successful than in
China? Making use of never-before-studied documents from the Soviet politburo
and other archives, Miller argues that the difference between the Soviet Union
and China--and the ultimate cause of the Soviet collapse--was not economics but
politics. The Soviet government was divided by bitter conflict, and Gorbachev,
the ostensible Soviet autocrat, was unable to outmaneuver the interest groups
that were threatened by his economic reforms. Miller's analysis settles longstanding debates about the politics and economics of perestroika, transforming
our understanding of the causes of the Soviet Union's rapid demise.
Soviet Baby Boomers Donald J. Raleigh 2012-01-12 Soviet Baby Boomers traces the
collapse of the Soviet Union and the transformation of Russia into a modern,
highly literate, urban society through the life stories of the country's first
post-World War II, Cold War generation. Illuminating a critical generation of
people who had remained largely faceless up until now, the book reveals what it
meant to "live Soviet" during the twilight of the Soviet empire.
Memoirs of Nikita Khrushchev: Commissar, 1918-1945 Nikita Sergeevich Khrushchev
2004 Nikita Khrushchev&’s proclamation from the floor of the United Nations
that &"we will bury you&" is one of the most chilling and memorable moments in
the history of the Cold War, but from the Cuban Missile Crisis to his criticism
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of the Soviet ruling structure late in his career the motivation for
Khrushchev&’s actions wasn&’t always clear. Many Americans regarded him as a
monster, while in the USSR he was viewed at various times as either hero or
traitor. But what was he really like, and what did he really think? Readers of
Khrushchev&’s memoirs will now be able to answer these questions for themselves
(and will discover that what Khrushchev really said at the UN was &"we will
bury colonialism&"). This is the first volume of three in the only complete and
fully reliable version of the memoirs available in English. In this volume,
Khrushchev recounts how he became politically active as a young worker in
Ukraine, how he climbed the ladder of power under Stalin to occupy leading
positions in Ukraine and then Moscow, and how as a military commissar he
experienced the war against the Nazi invaders. He vividly portrays life in
Stalin's inner circle and among the generals who commanded the Soviet armies.
Khrushchev&’s sincere reflections upon his own thoughts and feelings add to the
value of this unique personal and historical document. Included among the
Appendixes is Sergei Khrushchev&’s account of how the memoirs were created and
smuggled abroad during his father&’s retirement.
A History Of Russia Volume 2 Walter G. Moss 2004-10-01 Moss has significantly
revised his text and bibliography in this second edition to reflect new
research findings and controversies on numerous subjects. He has also brought
the history up to date by revising the post-Soviet material, which now covers
events from the end of 1991 up to the present day. This new edition retains the
features of the successful first edition that have made it a popular choice in
universities and colleges throughout the US, Canada and around the world.
State of Madness Rebecca Reich 2018-03-13 What madness meant was a fiercely
contested question in Soviet society. State of Madness examines the politically
fraught collision between psychiatric and literary discourses in the years
after Joseph Stalin's death. State psychiatrists deployed set narratives of
mental illness to pathologize dissenting politics and art. Dissidents such as
Aleksandr Vol'pin, Vladimir Bukovskii, and Semen Gluzman responded by
highlighting a pernicious overlap between those narratives and their life
stories. The state, they suggested in their own psychiatrically themed texts,
had crafted an idealized view of reality that itself resembled a pathological
work of art. In their unsanctioned poetry and prose, the writers Joseph
Brodsky, Andrei Siniavskii, and Venedikt Erofeev similarly engaged with
psychiatric discourse to probe where creativity ended and insanity began.
Together, these dissenters cast themselves as psychiatrists to a sick society.
By challenging psychiatry's right to declare them or what they wrote insane,
dissenters exposed as a self-serving fiction the state's renewed claims to
rationality and modernity in the post-Stalin years. They were, as they
observed, like the child who breaks the spell of collective delusion in Hans
Christian Andersen's story "The Emperor's New Clothes." In a society where
normality means insisting that the naked monarch is clothed, it is the truthteller who is pathologized. Situating literature's encounter with psychiatry at
the center of a wider struggle over authority and power, this bold
interdisciplinary study will appeal to literary specialists; historians of
khrushchev-the-man-and-his-era-english-edition

3/12

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on September 28, 2022 by guest

culture, science, and medicine; and scholars and students of the Soviet Union
and its legacy for Russia today.
Cold War Statesmen Confront the Bomb Robert Lovett Professor of History John
Lewis Gaddis 1999 This text uses biographical techniques to test the question:
did the advent of the nuclear bomb prevent World War III? It examines the
careers of ten Cold War statesmen, and asks whether they viewed war, and its
acceptability, differently after the advent of the bomb.
Memoirs of Nikita Khrushchev Nikita Sergeevich Khrushchev 2004 Nikita
Khrushchev&’s proclamation from the floor of the United Nations that &“we will
bury you&” is one of the most chilling and memorable moments in the history of
the Cold War, but from the Cuban Missile Crisis to his criticism of the Soviet
ruling structure late in his career, the motivation for Khrushchev&’s actions
wasn&’t always clear. Many Americans regarded him as a monster, while in the
USSR he was viewed at various times as either hero or traitor. But what was he
really like, and what did he really think? Readers of Khrushchev&’s memoirs
will now be able to answer these questions for themselves (and will discover
that what Khrushchev really said at the UN was &“we will bury colonialism&”).
This is the second volume of three in the only complete and fully reliable
version of the memoirs available in English. In the first volume, published in
2004, Khrushchev takes his story up to the close of World War II. In the first
section of this second volume, he covers the period from 1945 to 1956, from the
famine and devastation of the immediate aftermath of the war to Stalin&’s
death, the subsequent power struggle, and the Twentieth Party Congress. The
remaining sections are devoted to Khrushchev&’s recollections and thoughts
about various domestic and international problems. In the second and third
sections, he recalls the virgin lands and other agricultural campaigns and his
dealings with nuclear scientists and weapons designers. He also considers other
sectors of the economy, specifically construction and the provision of consumer
goods, administrative reform, and questions of war, peace, and disarmament. In
the last section, he discusses the relations between the party leadership and
the intelligentsia. Included among the Appendixes are the notebooks of Nina
Petrovna Kukharchuk, Khrushchev&’s wife.
Collective Leadership in Soviet Politics Graeme Gill 2018-03-21 This book
studies the way in which the top leadership in the Soviet Union changed over
time from 1917 until the collapse of the country in 1991. Its principal focus
is the tension between individual leadership and collective rule, and it charts
how this played out over the life of the regime. The strategies used by the
most prominent leader in each period – Lenin, Stalin, Khrushchev, Brezhnev and
Gorbachev – to acquire and retain power are counterposed to the strategies used
by the other oligarchs to protect themselves and sustain their positions. This
is analyzed against the backdrop of the emergence of norms designed to
structure oligarch politics. The book will appeal to students and scholars
interested in the fields of political leadership, Soviet politics and Soviet
history.
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Khrushchev and the First Russian Spring Fedor Burlat︠s︡kiĭ 1991 An insider's
view of the Khrushchev years recalls the Russian leader and the struggles for
and against reform
The Last Days of Stalin Joshua Rubenstein 2016-01-01 Monografie over de laatste
maanden in het leven van Stalin en de periode daarna.
We Will Bury You Jan Sejna 1982 "In these necessarily sketchy and incomplete
memoirs I hope to convey something of the atmosphere surrounding a senior party
official in a Soviet satellite regime. I hope, too, that this book gives some
insight into Soviet outlook and policy towards the West, not least through the
detailed synopsis of the Soviet strategic plan for subversion of the West,
which I have included in the second half of this volume"--Preface.
Encyclopedia of the Kennedys: The People and Events That Shaped America [3
volumes] Joseph M. Siracusa 2012-09-07 An expansive reference that overviews
John F. Kennedy's presidency, covering the people, places, and events that
comprised the political landscape of the Kennedy era. • A compelling timeline
of JFK's presidency plots out major events • A special focus on New Frontier
policies and the president's conflicts with Communist regimes illuminate
important domestic and foreign affairs • Primary source documents include
speeches, transcriptions of Cuban Missile Crisis discussions, and legislation •
Several useful appendices feature the entire Kennedy-Nixon debates and the
Warren Report conclusions, among other documents
Inside the Kremlin's Cold War Vladislav Zubok 1996 Presents the authors' theory
about the sovietization of Eastern Europe, and examines the communications
between Mao, Stalin, and Kim Il Sung that brought about the Korean War
One Day in the Life of Ivan Denisovich Aleksandr Isaevich Solzhenit︠s︡yn 1976
Ivan is serving a ten-year sentence in a Siberian labour camp. This is the
story of a typical day in the camp.
Nikita Khrushchev and the Creation of a Superpower Sergei N. Khrushchev
2010-11-01
Encyclopedia of the Cold War Ruud van Dijk 2013-05-13 Between 1945 and 1991,
tension between the USA, its allies, and a group of nations led by the USSR,
dominated world politics. This period was called the Cold War – a conflict that
stopped short to a full-blown war. Benefiting from the recent research of newly
open archives, the Encyclopedia of the Cold War discusses how this state of
perpetual tensions arose, developed, and was resolved. This work examines the
military, economic, diplomatic, and political evolution of the conflict as well
as its impact on the different regions and cultures of the world. Using a
unique geopolitical approach that will present Russian perspectives and others,
the work covers all aspects of the Cold War, from communism to nuclear
escalation and from UFOs to red diaper babies, highlighting its vast-ranging
and lasting impact on international relations as well as on daily life.
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Although the work will focus on the 1945–1991 period, it will explore the roots
of the conflict, starting with the formation of the Soviet state, and its
legacy to the present day.
Stalin's American Spy Tony Sharp 2014-05-15 Stalin's American Spy tells the
remarkable story of Noel Field, a Soviet agent in the US State Department in
the mid-1930s. Lured to Prague in May 1949, he was kidnapped and handed over to
the Hungarian secret police. Tortured by them and interrogated too by their
Soviet superiors, Field's forced 'confessions' were manipulated by Stalin and
his East European satraps to launch a devastating series of show-trials that
led to the imprisonment and judicial murder of numerous Czechoslovak, German,
Polish and Hungarian party members. Yet there were other events in his very
strange career that could give rise to the suspicion that Field was an American
spy who had infiltrated the Communist movement at the behest of Allen Dulles,
the wartime OSS chief in Switzerland who later headed the CIA. Never tried,
Field and his wife were imprisoned in Budapest until 1954, then granted
political asylum in Hungary, where they lived out their sterile last years.
This new biography takes a fresh look at Field's relationship with Dulles, and
his role in the Alger Hiss affair. It sheds fresh light upon Soviet espionage
in the United States and Field's relationship with Hede Massing, Ignace Reiss
and Walter Krivitsky. It also reassesses how the increasingly anti-Semitic East
European show-trials were staged and dissects the 'lessons" which Stalin sought
to convey through them.
Into the Cosmos James T. Andrews 2011 The launch of the Sputnik satellite in
October 1957 changed the course of human history. In the span of a few years,
Soviets sent the first animal into space, the first man, and the first woman.
These events were a direct challenge to the United States and the capitalist
model that claimed ownership of scientific aspiration and achievement. Into the
Cosmos shows us the fascinating interplay of Soviet politics, science, and
culture during the Khrushchev era, and how the space program became a binding
force between these elements.
Red Plenty Francis Spufford 2010-08-19 The Soviet Union was founded on a
fairytale. It was built on 20th-century magic called 'the planned economy',
which was going to gush forth an abundance of good things that the pennypinching lands of capitalism could never match. And just for a little while, in
the heady years of the late fifties, the magic seemed to be working. Red Plenty
is about that moment in history, and how it came and went away; about the brief
era when, under the rash leadership of Nikita Khrushchev, the Soviet Union
looked forward to a future of rich communists and envious capitalists, when
Moscow would out-glitter Manhattan, every Lada would be better engineered than
a Porsche and sputniks would lead the way to the stars. It's about the
scientists who did their best to make the dream come true, to give the tyranny
its happy ending.
Khrushchev Remembers Nikita Sergeevich Khrushchev 1970 An authentic record of
Nikita Kruschev's words gathered from tapes, interviews, etc.
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Gorbachev: His Life and Times William Taubman 2017-09-05 A National Book
Critics Circle Award Finalist “Essential reading for the twenty-first
[century].” —Radhika Jones, The New York Times Book Review In the first
comprehensive biography of Mikhail Gorbachev, William Taubman shows how a
peasant boy clambered to the top of a system designed to keep people like him
down, found common ground with America’s arch-conservative president Ronald
Reagan, and permitted the USSR and its East European empire to break apart
without using force to preserve them. Drawing on interviews with Gorbachev
himself, transcripts and documents from the Russian archives, and interviews
with Kremlin aides and adversaries, Taubman’s intensely personal portrait
extends to Gorbachev’s remarkable marriage to a woman he deeply loved. Nuanced
and poignant, yet unsparing and honest, this sweeping account has all the
amplitude of a great Russian novel.
The Rise and Fall of Communism Archie Brown 2009-10-13 Published to coincide
with the twentieth anniversary of the fall of the Berlin Wall — a definitive
and ground-breaking account of the revolutionary ideology that changed the
modern world. The inexorable rise of Communism was the most momentous political
phenomenon of the first half of the twentieth century. Its demise in Europe and
its decline elsewhere have produced the most profound political changes of the
last few decades. In this illuminating book, based on forty years of study and
a wealth of new sources, Archie Brown provides a comprehensive history as well
as an original and highly readable analysis of an ideology that has shaped the
world and still rules over a fifth of humanity. A compelling new work from an
internationally renowned specialist, The Rise and Fall of Communism promises to
be the definitive study of the most remarkable political and human story of our
times.
Corn Crusade Aaron T. Hale-Dorrell 2018-12-03 Scarcely making ends meet -Industrial agriculture, the logic of corn -- Corn politics -- Better living
through corn -- Growing corn, raising citizens -- From Kolkhoznik to wage
earner -- American technology, Soviet practice -- Battles over corn
Russia and the Idea of the West Robert English 2000 An intriguing "intellectual
portrait" of a generation of Soviet reformers, this book is also a fascinating
case study of how ideas can change the course of history. In most analyses of
the Cold War's end the ideological aspects of Gorbachev's "new thinking" are
treated largely as incidental to the broader considerations of power -- as
gloss on what was essentially a retreat forced by crisis and decline. Robert
English makes a major contribution by demonstrating that Gorbachev's foreign
policy was in fact the result of an intellectual revolution. English analyzes
the rise of a liberal policy-academic elite and its impact on the Cold War's
end. English worked in the archives of the USSR Foreign Ministry and also
gained access to the restricted collections of leading foreign-policy
institutes. He also conducted nearly 400 interviews with Soviet intellectuals
and policy makers -- from Khrushchev- and Brezhnev-era Politburo members to
Perestroika-era notables such as Eduard Shevardnadze and Gorbachev himself.
English traces the rise of a "Westernizing" worldview from the post-Stalin
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years, through a group of liberals in the late1960s--70s, to a circle of close
advisers who spurred Gorbachev's most radical reforms.
Estonia Neil Taylor 2018-08-01 With only 1.3 million inhabitants, Estonia is
one of Europe's least populous nations--yet it boasts one of the continent's
fastest growing economies. In the first serious English-language history of
this small Baltic state, Neil Taylor charts Estonia's long, arduous journey to
its present-day prosperity, through a thousand years of occupation by Danes,
Swedes, Germans and Russians. In the wake of the First World War, out of the
heat of a national awakening and the collapse of the Russian and German
empires, Estonia was recognized as an independent nation in 1920. This was not
to last--the country was tossed between the Soviets and Nazis during the Second
World War, then fully integrated into the USSR, bringing on more than half a
century of renewed occupation and misery. But hopes of true independence never
dimmed and, in 1991, the Republic of Estonia was restored. This unflinching
history includes charming moments of color and levity, from ambassadorial
reports on nude bathing and a presidential press conference deliberately held
beside a dirty toilet, to the story of a blind pianist, the first foreigner
allowed to visit the city of Tartu in the Soviet era.
The Year I Was Peter the Great Marvin Kalb 2017-10-10 A chronicle of the year
that changed Soviet Russia—and molded the future path of one of America's preeminent diplomatic correspondents 1956 was an extraordinary year in modern
Russian history. It was called “the year of the thaw”—a time when Stalin’s dark
legacy of dictatorship died in February only to be reborn later that December.
This historic arc from rising hope to crushing despair opened with a speech by
Nikita Khrushchev, then the unpredictable leader of the Soviet Union. He
astounded everyone by denouncing the one figure who, up to that time, had been
hailed as a “genius,” a wizard of communism—Josef Stalin himself. Now,
suddenly, this once unassailable god was being portrayed as a “madman” whose
idiosyncratic rule had seriously undermined communism and endangered the Soviet
state. This amazing switch from hero to villain lifted a heavy overcoat of fear
from the backs of ordinary Russians. It also quickly led to anti-communist
uprisings in Eastern Europe, none more bloody and challenging than the one in
Hungary, which Soviet troops crushed at year’s end. Marvin Kalb, then a young
diplomatic attaché at the U.S. Embassy in Moscow, observed this tumultuous year
that foretold the end of Soviet communism three decades later. Fluent in
Russian, a doctoral candidate at Harvard, he went where few other foreigners
would dare go, listening to Russian students secretly attack communism and
threaten rebellion against the Soviet system, traveling from one end of a
changing country to the other and, thanks to his diplomatic position, meeting
and talking with Khrushchev, who playfully nicknamed him Peter the Great. In
this, his fifteenth book, Kalb writes a fascinating eyewitness account of a
superpower in upheaval and of a people yearning for an end to dictatorship.
Brezhnev Susanne Schattenberg 2021-11-04 Leonid Brezhnev was leader of the
Soviet Union for eighteen years, a term of leadership second only in length to
that of Stalin. He presided over the Brezhnev Doctrine, which accelerated the
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Cold War, and led the Soviet Union through catastrophic foreign policy
decisions such as the invasion of Afghanistan. To many in the West, he is
responsible for the stagnation (and to some even collapse) of the Soviet Union.
But much of this history has been based on the only two English-language
biographies (both published before Brezhnev's death and without access to
archival sources) and Brezhnev's own astonishingly untrue memoirs – written for
propaganda purposes. Newly translated from German, Schattenberg's magisterial
book systematically dismantles the stereotypical and one-dimensional view of
Brezhnev as the stagnating Stalinist by drawing on a wealth of archival
research and documents not previously studied in English. The Brezhnev that
emerges is a complex one, from his early apolitical years, when he dreamed of
becoming an actor, through his swift and surprising rise through the Party
ranks. From his hitherto misunderstood role in Khrushchev's ousting and
appointment as his successor, to his somewhat pro-Western foreign policy aims,
deft consolidation and management of power, and ultimate descent into addiction
and untimely death. For Schattenberg, this is the story of a flawed and
ineffectual idealist - for the West, this biography makes a convincing case
that Brezhnev should be reappraised as one of the most interesting and
important political figures of the twentieth century.
Supermac D R Thorpe 2010-09-09 Great-grandson of a crofter and son-in-law of a
Duke, Harold Macmillan (1894-1986) was both complex as a person and influential
as a politican. Marked by terrible experiences in the trenches in the First
World War and by his work as an MP during the Depression, he was a Tory rebel an outspoken backbencher, opposing the economic policies of the 1930s and the
appeasement policies of his own government. Churchill gave him responsibility
during the Second World War with executive command as 'Viceroy of the
Mediterranean'. After the War, in opposition, Macmillan was one of the
principal reformers of the Conservatives, and after 1951, back in government,
served in several important posts before becoming Prime Minister after the Suez
Crisis. Supermac examines key events including the controversy over the
Cossacks repatriation, the Suez Crisis, You've Never Had It So Good, the Winds
of Change, the Cuban Missile Crisis and the Profumo Scandal. The culmination of
thirty-five years of research into this period by one of our most respected
historians, this book gives an unforgettable portrait of a turbulent age.
Shortlisted for the Orwell Prize.
A Century of Violence in Soviet Russia Alexander N. Yakovlev 2002-01-01 He
unhesitatingly names those individuals who bear responsibility for these
catastrophic deaths, bringing into sharper focus than ever before the facts,
the perpetrators, and the events of the Soviet Union's years of terror."--BOOK
JACKET.
"One Hell of a Gamble": Khrushchev, Castro, and Kennedy, 1958-1964 Aleksandr
Fursenko 1998-08-17 Provides an account of the most dangerous moment of the
Cold War--the Cuban Missile Crisis
The Cuban Missile Crisis Len Scott 2015-04-10 This volume brings together a
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collection of leading international experts to revisit and review our
understanding of the Cuban Missile Crisis, via a critical reappraisal of some
of the key texts. In October 1962, humankind came close to the end of its
history. The risk of catastrophe is now recognised by many to have been greater
than realised by protagonists at the time or scholars subsequently. The Cuban
missile crisis remains one of the mostly intensely studied moments of world
history. Understanding is framed and informed by Cold War historiography,
political science and personal experience, written by scholars, journalists,
and surviving officials. The emergence of Soviet (later Russian) and other
national narratives has broadened the scope of enquiry, while scrutiny of the
operational, especially military, dimensions has challenged assumptions about
the risk of nuclear war. The Cuban Missile Crisis: A Critical Reappraisal
brings together world leading scholars from America, Britain, France, Canada,
and Russia to present critical scrutiny of authoritative accounts and to recast
assumptions and interpretations. The book aims to provide an essential guide
for students of the missile crisis, the diplomacy of the Cold War, and the
dynamics of historical interpretation and reinterpretation. Offering original
ideas and agendas, the contributors seek to provide a new understanding of the
secrets and mysteries of the moment when the world went to the brink of
Armageddon. This book will be of great interest to students of the Cuban
missile crisis, Cold War Studies, nuclear proliferation, international history
and International Relations in general.
Computational and Corpus-Based Phraseology Gloria Corpas Pastor 2019-09-18 This
book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the Third International Conference
on Computational and Corpus-Based Phraseology, Europhras 2019, held in Malaga,
Spain, in September 2019. The 31 full papers presented in this book were
carefully reviewed and selected from 116 submissions. The papers in this volume
cover a number of topics including general corpus-based approaches to
phraseology, phraseology in translation and cross-linguistic studies,
phraseology in language teaching and learning, phraseology in specialized
languages, phraseology in lexicography, cognitive approaches to phraseology,
the computational treatment of multiword expressions, and the development,
annotation, and exploitation of corpora for phraseological studies.
Khrushchev on Khrushchev Sergeĭ Khrushchev 1990 The son of Nikita Khruschev
offers a personal insight into the Khruschev era.
A Global History of the Nuclear Arms Race: Weapons, Strategy, and Politics [2
volumes] Richard Dean Burns 2013-04-23 Written by two preeminent authors in the
field, this book provides an accessible global narrative of the nuclear arms
race since 1945 that focuses on the roles of key scientists, military chiefs,
and political leaders. • Makes the case that nuclear weaponry gradually assumed
political stature and came to dominate high-level diplomatic activity •
Describes inherent problems posed by various delivery systems of nuclear
weaponry • Draws connections between military strategy and nuclear arms control
efforts as well as anti-missile systems • Identifies and assesses post-Cold War
issues in dealing with nuclear terrorism
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Khrushchev: The Man and His Era William Taubman 2004-04-17 Winner of the
Pulitzer Prize Winner of the National Book Critics Circle Award The definitive
biography of the mercurial Soviet leader who succeeded and denounced Stalin.
Nikita Khrushchev was one of the most complex and important political figures
of the twentieth century. Ruler of the Soviet Union during the first decade
after Stalin's death, Khrushchev left a contradictory stamp on his country and
on the world. His life and career mirror the Soviet experience: revolution,
civil war, famine, collectivization, industrialization, terror, world war, cold
war, Stalinism, post-Stalinism. Complicit in terrible Stalinist crimes,
Khrushchev nevertheless retained his humanity: his daring attempt to reform
communism prepared the ground for its eventual collapse; and his awkward
efforts to ease the cold war triggered its most dangerous crises. This is the
first comprehensive biography of Khrushchev and the first of any Soviet leader
to reflect the full range of sources that have become available since the USSR
collapsed. Combining a page-turning historical narrative with penetrating
political and psychological analysis, this book brims with the life and
excitement of a man whose story personified his era.
The Vienna Summit and Its Importance in International History Günter Bischof
2013-12-19 At the beginning of June 1961, the tensions of the Cold War were
supposed to abate as both sides sought a resolution. The two most important men
in the world, John F. Kennedy and Nikita Khrushchev, met for a summit in
Vienna. Yet the high hopes were disappointed. Within months the Cold War had
become very hot: Khrushchev built the Berlin Wall and a year later he sent
missiles to Cuba to threaten the United States directly. Despite the fact that
the Vienna Summit yielded barely any tangible results, it did lead to some very
important developments. The superpowers came to see for the first time that
there was only one way to escape from the atomic hell of their respective
arsenals: dialogue. The "peace through fear" and the "hotline" between
Washington and Moscow prevented an atomic confrontation. Austria successfully
demonstrated its new role as neutral state and host when Vienna became a
meeting place in the Cold War. In The Vienna Summit and Its Importance in
International History international experts use new Russian and Western sources
to analyze what really happened during this critical time and why the parties
had a close shave with catastrophe.
The Crisis Years Michael Beschloss 2016-08-16 The groundbreaking and revelatory
tale of the most dangerous years of the Cold War and the two leaders who held
the fate of the world in their hands. This bestselling history takes us into
the tumultuous period from 1960 through 1963 when the Berlin Wall was built and
the Bay of Pigs invasion and the Cuban Missile Crisis brought the United States
and Soviet Union to the abyss. In this compelling narrative, author Michael
Beschloss, praised by Newsweek as “the nation’s leading Presidential
historian,” draws on declassified American documents and interviews with
Kennedy aides and Soviet sources to reveal the inner workings of the CIA,
Pentagon, White House, KGB, and politburo, and show us the complex private
relationship between President John F. Kennedy and Soviet Premier Nikita
Khrushchev. Beschloss discards previous myths to show how the miscalculations
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and conflicting ambitions of those leaders caused a nuclear confrontation that
could have killed tens of millions of people. Among the cast of characters are
Robert Kennedy, Robert McNamara, Adlai Stevenson, Fidel Castro, Willy Brandt,
Leonid Brezhnev, and Andrei Gromyko. The Bay of Pigs invasion, the Vienna
Summit, the Berlin Crisis, and what followed are rendered with urgency and
intimacy as the author puts these dangerous years in the context of world
history. “Impressively researched and engrossingly narrated” (Los Angeles
Times), The Crisis Years brings to vivid life a crucial epoch in a book that
David Remnick of the New Yorker has called the “definitive” history of John F.
Kennedy and the Cold War.
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